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This is the Questing Quill, published by and for the members of the Barony of Loch

Salann of the Society for Creative Anachronism, Inc.

The Questing Quill is now being published as an online PDF and is available to all
members of the Barony at no charge. This is not a corporate publication of the SCA and

does not delineate SCA policies.
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Copyright Information
Contents of the Questing Quill are copyright 2014, The Barony of Loch Salann. Except where otherwise stated, all articles
in this publication may be reprinted without special permission in newsletters and other branches of the SCA, Inc., subject

to the following restrictions:

1. The text must be printed in its entirety, without additions or changes.
2. The author’s name and original publication must be printed with the text.

3. You must send a letter to the Chronicler, stating which articles have been used and where they are being reprinted.
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The Pun is Mightier Than the Sword!

I found the story of a perverted pedicurist who would break

into a Duke’s manor house and trim their nails while they

were sleeping. Probably a clip toe maniac.

By: Mistress Casamira Jawjalny, OL, OP, GA ) =
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Unto the Most Ancient Barony of Loch Salann do We, Dunkr
and Oonaugh, send greetings!

To Arms! The campaign season is upon us, and your Baron and
Baroness are asking all able bodied fighters to join us on the
heavy and rapier field, all artisans to sharpen your needles and
quills! Throwers and Archers, steady your aim, for madness,

uprising, and war looms over the horizon!

May found us in Provence for their celebration of Arabian
Nights; attendees found themselves inundated with mercenaries
from the legendary Black Company. Members of the Loch and
Provence joined forces to drive them from the castle walls.

HE Oonaugh won Lady Perwyr’s Archery tournament (by just
3 points, over a fiercely competitive and ruggedly handsome
competitor) and took home a prize for “the most period
looking” for a bag she constructed during the Siege A&S

competition.

Later in the month, Oonaugh quested into Gryphon’s lair with
many members of the Barony, in search of the Mary Rose.
With support from both baronies, it is believed that the many
mysteries of the Mary Rose have finally been laid to rest.

As I write this, Melee is a few days away, and Uprising right
on its tail! At Uprising, we will be holding Baronial court
on Thursday night, and we will be having a party in the
encampment following court. Please feel free to join us!

M\ P

FantasyConwill take place July 3, 4, 5th and will be biggest
audience we will be able to present the SCA to this year. We
are really excited about this and would love anyone who can

come and help out with the booth/parade/demo to let us know!

We are also planning demos at the Salt Lake City Farmer
market on Sep 27th and Oct 11th, and will need individuals to
fight (heavy and rapier) and staff a booth to introduce people to
the SCA. If you are interested, please contact Her Excellency
Vigdis.

I am making plans at this time to attend Great Western War in
October as we wind down the campaign season. If any wish to

join me, please let me know and we can begin making plans.

This past month, our good friends Ryryd and Anna have
announced that they will be relocating to Atenveldt. As many
of you know, Anna has served as our Baronial Exchequer, and
will be handing the office off to Lady Aingeal in June. We wish
Their Excellencies the best in Atenveldt, and appreciate the

continuous efforts of Lady Aingeal.

Dunkr Ormrhandleggr & Oonaugh Inghean Glaisne

- Baron and Baroness of Loch-Salann
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SENESCHAL

The rays of the Summer sun has begun
to shatter our familiar days of Spring.

The Spring weather can still be found

in the mountains but down here in the
valleys around of our ancient barony,

it appears as if it will be a long and hot summer. Fighter
practice is in full swing at the summer site of Sugarhouse
Park and archery is now at two different sites. One
practice is in town at the archery range and the other is at a
new outdoor site, 13076 South Wheatfield Way (40 West),
in Draper. Be safe as you go about your Summer activities
(Medieval and otherwise) and KEEP HYDRATED!!!

The camping season has officially launched here in the
barony, with Melee Madness - June 7th. Word has it

that Their Royal Majesties will be gracing us with Their
presence. The weeks are just flying by, and Uprising will
be here soon! I hope there is a good deal of the populace
of Loch Salann able to travel to Uprising. This event

is always proven to be one of the Kingdom’s highlight

events.

I have heard rumors that the everlasting peace that exists
between Loch Salann and Gryphon’s Lair has suffer a little
bit discord and is in a state of unrest. I fear that should this
situation continue on the current course we may be looking
at another Baron’s War. So be prepared noble fighter’s of
the barony.

I am still looking for an event steward for Defender’s
Tourney 2015. We currently have event stewards for all of

the barony’s events through 2014.
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Once again, as our events and practices move outside,
I urge parents to stay ever vigilant over their children,
know where they are, who they are with, and what they
are doing at all times. While we have the utmost trust in
our SCA family, the everyday world / people can be very
unpredictable and our children’s safety should be of the
utmost priority. [ would also like to remind parents that
youth activities are for the enjoyment and enrichment of
our youth. Our youth officers are not a babysitting service
and have enough on their plates just holding the activities

— they do not need to be the caretakers of your children, so

I urge you to attend the activities with your children.

And here again is your seneschal’s all wise and prudent
saying: Please be safe and above all courteous in your
travels. Remember that you not only represent yourself

but your represent the Barony of Loch Salann as well.

Respectfully In Service to the Dream,

Baroness Sheelaegh mac Cathail
Seneschal — Barony of loch Salann

MINISTER OF
ARTS & SCIENCES

Greeting unto the most creative and

productive barony in the Knowne
Worlde!

As your MoAS, I want to help encourage your creativity
and coordinate new workshops, formal and informal
classes, fighter practice A&S classes and more! Moreover,
I wish to celebrate and cheerlead all existing pursuits and

guilds in the fine Barony of Loch Salann! All guildmasters/
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heads, please contact me with a brief summary of your
monthly activities so I may put the spotlight on your work
to celebrate and support you! As always, with pictures, if
possible! So far, [ have heard from the Brewer’s Guild,
Pewter Casters, Cook’s Guild, and Bardic Guild. I proudly
annouce the Blacksmith’s Guild headed by Lord Heinrich!

Long may they teach and inspire!

To help coordinate future classes and workshops, I ask

all of the Loch Salann populace to fill out a Loch Salann
Yellow Pages form to help me list what classes we are
interested in and which classes the members of the
populace could teach. Please forward a completed form to
me via emal or mail a hardcopy to 13575 S 1300 E, Draper
UT 84020.

Anyone interested in joining a guild or creating one, see

the details below regarding each guild. If we have missed

<+ . § \
anyone or if the contact information for any of the guild is

incorrect, please notify me.

New workshop possibility: | am working with the
woodshop teacher at Alta High School to sponsor a bow
making workshop. You could make your own longbow or
recurve, start to finish! Cost is $150.00 for supplies. Right
now I wish to find out how many people would be able to

join the activity and we will make it happen!

Yours in service to the Dream,

Lord Eylwin de Spencer
Minister of Arts & Sciences — Barony of loch Salann




Aprising 2014 - Barony Camp
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Greetings to the Barony of Loch Salann,

Their Excellences Dunkr and Oonaugh have agreed to allow us to host the Barony for this upcoming Uprising in June.

We have some great plans that we are working on and we are really excited to have as many members of the barony who
would like to participate join in the fun.

We will be starting the camp at uprising this year on Wednesday and we are planning on packing out Sunday. We are
planning a party for Thursday Night and we have some great meals in the works. Please make sure as you pre-register
for Uprising that you sign up as part of the Barony of Loch Salann. This will help us to make sure that we get a sufficient
space for everyone.

For breakfast we do a simple egg sausage and cheese sandwich on English muffins. It tends to be a bit flexible as we make
sure we are prepared for handling peoples food allergies there is always enough for everyone.

Lunches will be a very simple affair. We make simple sack lunches for everyone in the kitchen. They consist of a serving
of sandwich meats, a cheese stick, a pickle and a piece of fruit. There are always breads available if you would like to
make your sack lunch into a sandwich but we have found that this make an easy portable lunch for everyone’s busy day.

Dinners have a bit more variety.

Wednesday we have a Soup, Bread and Cheese night. This is the night were a lot of people are rolling in so we keep the
home fires burning and the pot on the boil while we help everyone get set up.

Thursday chili pileup night. This is a simple chili served over corn chips with a bit of a variety of things to put on top to
make it more to your taste. We are also going to have a few extras available to go along with our Thorsday Party.

Friday Chicken Stir Fry with rice and lots of Veggies.

Saturday Bangers and Mash. Delicious chicken and cheese sausages served with tasty mashed potatoes and onion gravy.
We will have a few desserts on the menu as we get a bit closer.

Kitchen Charges will be $15.00 per day plus a 5.00 per person camp charge. The camp charge covers incidentals and
amenities like propane for lanterns and the fire pit and the like.

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are planning on joining their Excellences and the barony this year.

Thank you,
Raven and Sajah and Domus Opus
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One Machiavellian scheme after another has plagued our fair realm. Plot and counterplot.; lies, tricks, and deceit. It seems
as if we are no longer in fair Artemisia but in Constantinople and the Byzantine Empire; that ancient land of intrigue. It
will not be long until war erupts. The main antagonists in this sordid affair are the beautiful Barony of Gryphon’s Lair and
the most honorable and ancient Barony of Loch Salaan; however, in this perfectly Byzantine mess, any court or landed
Baron may sponsor fighters and lead them in to battle... to further their own schemes or those of their allies.

Join us as the Barons air their grievances in red war. This war will take place within the borders of Gryphon’s Lair at the
Mount Ogden Archery range from August 8th — 10th, 2014,

Site: Mount Ogden Archery Range — Stoddard, UT

Directions:

Address is approximately 1257 West Old Highway Rd in Morgan UT; Take your best route to I-84 in South Weber, Utah.
From -84 take exit 96 (Peterson/Stoddard). Follow the signs toward Stoddard. From the West, turn left, then at the ‘T,
turn right. About a mile down the road you will see the range on your right. Turn right at the Mount Ogden Archery gate.

Site fees ($5 NMS applies)

Camping :
Adults 16 and up: 15.00 weekend/camp.
Youth 5-15 YOA: 10.00 weekend/camp
Under 5: free
Family cap for weekend/ camp: 45.00

Single day:
Adults 16 and up: 10.00 day
Youth 5-15 YOA: 5.00 day
Under 5 : free
Family Cap: 30.00 day

Schedule of events:
The site opens a 3pm on Friday, and closes 12pm on Sunday. Activities include A&S displays and competitions, a glorious
Bardic, a no hat/no belt party, and, of course, the fighting. More details to follow.

Event stewards: Lady Mairwen verch Cerridwen (n_a_garcia@yahoo.com) and Lord Perry Gordon
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We would like to congratulate our Youth that have earned their Bee Charms! We are so excited for them and want them
to know how proud of them we are. With each monthly activity we are working closer and closer to more of our Youth

getting awards.

The sun is shining and the weather has warmed up! Since it’s so nice outside, we will be doing our monthly Youth activity
for June on the 16th from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm at Hillsdale Park located at 3275 South 3200 West in West Valley. If you

will be able to make it, please contact Lady Arianna.

BELTS!! We will be making belts for our Youth activity for June. We will have leather stamping tools to decorate your
belts and we will even have hand-made buckles. We are so excited for this activity. Once you have the belts made, you
will be able to wear them and carry things on them. We will also be discussing knights and castles this will get many of

our Youth closer to earning another award.

If you are interested in our Youth program, please contact Lady Arianna at youth@loch-salann.org or at 801-897-7412

(please no calls after 9 pm). She would love to give you information on the program and let you know about the exciting

things that we have in the works.

We will also be looking at constellations this month.
We are looking at arranging a night to go away
from the city so that we can see the stars better.
Watch the website and our facebook page for more
information. When we have more information we
will let everyone know. If you have any questions,

please contact Lady Arianna.
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We are now shooting at our Summer Practice Range located at 13076 South Wheatfield way (40 west), Draper, UT 84020.
The property is just north of IKEA and the new RC Wiley’s. Best way to enter is off of the frontage road (Pony Express

Drive) just west of the freeway.

Check out the Loch Salann Archery facebook page for updates and weekly shoot information at: http://www.loch-salann.
org/blog/activities/archery-practice/ or https://www.facebook.com/groups/258853954213137. You can contact Lady
Aingeal, Captain of the Archers at 801-633-8908 or by email at aegthelionswife(@gmail.com.

ARTS & SCIENCES

More information will be posted on the Baronial Facebook page and the Loch-Salann.org website. Contact information for

Lord Aeylwin de Spencer by email at albertwise(@hotmail.com.

BARONIAL BARDIC CIRCLE

The Bardic Circle will be holding monthly meetings on the 4th Sunday of each month at the home of HE Amanda de
Spencer. Contact Robin de Spencer for additional information 801-520-5481 (no calls after 9 please).

BREWER’S GUILD

The Brewer’s Guild will hold meetings approximately every six weeks. Announcements will be made on Facebook pages
and on the Baronial Website. The meetings will be held on Friday evenings and will be at the home of HE Ryryd or HL
Dunkr. For more information please contact HE Ryryd ap Gwerstan by email rcfacvans@comcast.net or by phone 801-
706-0075 (no calls after 8, please).

COOK’S GUILD

Additional information will be posted on the facebook pages for Loch Salann and Loch Salann Arts & Sciences, plus on

the Loch Salann baronial website. Please contact Mistress Casamira by email at jeannecas@gmail.com or by phone 801-

572-6458 (speak to the Machine) if you have questions.

FIGHTER PRACTICE

Fighter Practice is held every Wednesday from 7:00 p.m. until approximately 9:00 p.m. We are now at our Summer
loaction in Sugarhouse Park located at 1330 East 2100 South, Salt Lake City, UT near the Parley’s Creek Pavilion.
Loaner gear is available. If you have questions, contact the Knight Marshall, Viscount Sir Lakhan Bornin Syn by email at

kmarshal@loch-salann.org or by phone at 916-955-9159 (no calls after 9, please).

O = :
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GARDENING GUILD

The Gardening Guild will be meeting on Sundays in the upcoming months. Information will be posted for upcoming
meetings, but please feel free to contact the Guild Leader for additional information.

Contact information for Mistress Leah, email: holdtytel(@aol.com

MIDDLE EASTERN DANCE AND DRUMMER’S GUILD

The Dance and Drummer’s Guild is currently on hiatus. Once it starts up again, Lady Zafirah will post dates and times
for meetings, but please feel free to contact her if you have questions. Contact Lady Zafirah: 801-971-2308 or zemlar(@

hotmail.com for additional information or changes.

MUSICIAN’S GUILD

The Musician’s Guild continues to meet on Thursday evenings at either the home of Mistress Anne de Junius, or Mistress
Mary Amanda. For question about your instrument or the activities of the guild, please contact Mistress Anne. If you can’t
meet for practice, your musical talents are still most welcome at events. Contacts: Mistress Anne de Junius -- (801) 466-
7300

NEEDLEWORKER’S GUILD

The Needleworkers guild is on hiatus (not holding meetings) until further notice. We are looking for a new location

to hold our meetings as well as a new guild leader. Contact THL Bethoc by email at leishman10@msn.com or by phone

801-322-4984 for more information. If you are interested in embroidery and needlework, this is a wonderful place to

learn, talk to other people about projects and spend some time perfecting your needlework skills. Anyone interested in the

Needleworker’s Guild may visit our blog at: http:/blsng.wordpress.com/

THROWN WEAPONS

Thrown Weapons is now being held on Tuesday nights at Lady Amhran’s Keep in West Jordan at 2315 w 7625 s. If you
have questions, contact Lord Rashied al Wahiel by email at Mtm021053(@aol.com or by phone at 801-243-4663.

SOUTHERN PEWTER CASTER’S GUILD

Southern Pewter Caster’s Guild currently meets on the 2nd Tuesday and 4th Monday at the home of THL Oonaugh Please
contact her for additional information 801-898-7829.

O = 8
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WEBSITES

Barony of Loch Salann: http://www.loch-salann.org

Kingdom of Artemisia: http://www.artemisia.sca.org

Official SCA homepage: http://www.sca.org

BARON AND BARONESS

Baron Dunkr Ormrhandleggr and Baroness Oonaugh
Inghean Glaisne, (801) 230-2065 (Please, no calls after

9:00 p.m.) Baron@loch-salann.org

OFFICERS

Out of respect for all of our officers, Please, no phone
calls after 9:00 p.m. - Thank you!

Seneschal: Baroness Sheelaegh mac Cathail
208-731-4573, jeanne533(@yahoo.com

Deputy: Lord Heinrich Eisen
danielsonartworks@gmail.com

Minister of Arts & Sciences: Lord Aeylwin de Spencer

albertwise@hotmail.com

Captain of Archers: Lady Aingeal Inghean Garaidh
801-633-8908, AStephens@nelsonlabs.com

Deputy: Lord Jevan Arthgen de Berwyn

foilrose7(@gmail.com

Chatelaine: Viscountess Vigdis Hakondottir
916-599-1433 (No calls after 8 pm, please)

Mellane30@gmail.com

Deputy: Lord Aeylwin de Spencer
albertwise@hotmail.com
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Chirurgeon: Baron Douglas Sutherland
801-280-5445, amadiod@comecast.net

Deputy: Amhran a’Leigheas
208-270-3043, whtwtrldy@yahoo.com

Chronicler: Lord Jevan Arthgen de Berwyn
801-897-2369, chronicler@loch-salann.org
Deputy: Meical ap Gwaredd

Browncoat_7@msn.com

Exchequer: Baroness Anna de Brabant
801-568-7794 (No calls after 9 pm, please)

rcfaevans(@comcast.net

Deputy: Lady Aingeal Inghean Garaidh
801-633-8908, AStephens@nelsonlabs.com

Herald: Duchess Saige verch Laurens
801-280-5445, herald@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Baroness Jerilyn of Vert Silva

jofvertsilva@yahoo.com

Knight Marshal: Viscount Sir Lakhan Bornin Syn
916-955-9159, kmarshal@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Lord Conall O’Doibhilin
801-448-2734, aegthelion@gmail.com

List Minister: Lady Badahschia
801-658-9590, jayde dragyn@yahoo.com

Rapier Marshal: Lord Lawrence Bacon
801-673-3478, Christopher.alderman(@gmail.com

Deputy: Lord Perry Gordon
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Quartermaster: Nykyha Al-Sabir de Tolosa
801-577-2128, nvkyhaford@gmail.com or

charmone.ford@ffhmail.com

Sheriff: Lord Vincenzo Del Aquila
801-864-2771, Rodhansen68(@yahoo.com

Thrown Weapons Captain: Lord Rashied al Wahiel
801-243-4663, Mtm021053@aol.com

Deputy: Lord Ragnarr Rodsteinn
801-255-0622

Webminister: Herr Ulrich von Grimme
801-259-2523, webminister@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Lord Jevan Arthgen de Berwyn
801-897-2369, foilrose7(@gmail.com

Youth Officer: Lady Arianna Rhosyn
801-897-7412, youth@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Emily Alice

emzy321(@gmail.com

=@

GUILDS

Armories:
Sir Raven / M’Lord Enoch, 801-232-1616

Brewers’ Guild:
Master Ryryd ap Gwerstan, 801-706-0075

Cooks’ Guild:
Mistress Casamira, 801-572-6458

Musicians’ Guild:
Mistress Anne de Junius, 801-466-7300

Needleworkers’ Guild:
THL Bethoc, 801-322-4984

MidEast Dance & Drum:
Lady Zafirah Bint Al Riyah, 801-971-2308

Gardening Guild:
HE Jerilyn of Vert Silva, jofvertsilva@yahoo.com
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Submissions are not only welcome, they are encouraged! Be a part of the newsletter,
reach the people, share your knowledge and wisdom.

Please send all submissions to the Chronicler Lord Jevan Arthgen de Berwyn at

chronicler@loch-salann.org. Please include Questing Quill in the subject line.
Submissions must be received by the 27th of each month to guarantee they will appear in

the following month’s issue.
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